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I have ZERO confidence that an unelected body, which HB 2548 would create, would 

be beneficial to farmers in Oregon.  I see this as just another way the State of Oregon 

is trying to regulate and control a business that they know nothing about.  I see this 

as another push behinds Biden's 2030 initiative that will eventually take privately 

owned lands out of the hands of the land owners.  VOTE NO!  

    


